
 
Patricia D. Hastings  

From: "Patricia D. Hastings" <hastings@aesop.rutgers.edu>
To: "NJinPAS Vegetable" <NJinPASVegetable@aesop.rutgers.edu>; "NJinPAS Advisory Committee" 

<NJinPASadvisory@aesop.rutgers.edu>
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2002 11:58 AM
Subject: Section 18 Exemption for Halosulfuron-methyl to Control Yellow Nutsedge on Asparagus
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Information courtesy of Thomas Kaczoroski, Emergency Exemption Coordinator for the New Jersey Department 
of Environmental Protection Pesticide Control Program (NJDEP PCP):  

 
Action: EPA has granted a specific exemption under Section 18 of FIFRA to the NJDEP for the use of 
halosulfuron-methyl to control yellow nutsedge on asparagus . This specific exemption expires December 1, 
2002.  A time-limited tolerance has been established and will expire on December 31, 2003. 
 
Product: The product Sandea Herbicide containing 75% halosulfuron-methyl, (EPA registration number 10163-
254) manufactured by Gowan Company is to be used in accord with its product label. The exemption is subject to 
the conditions of NJDEP's request for exemption, as well as conditions and exemptions specifically listed in the 
exemption letter from EPA. 
  
Please email or call with your fax number if you wish a copy of the exemption letter to be faxed to you. 

 
 
Patricia D. Hastings 
Program Associate- Pest Management 
Rutgers Cooperative Extension 
Mail:  Blake Hall Room 243 
         93 Lipman Drive 
         New Brunswick, NJ 08901 
Phone: 732-932-9801 (messages); 732-932-4271 (direct line)  
Email: hastings@aesop.rutgers.edu 


